
June G, 2022

Resignation

Patricia Weisrock from the Board of Review effective

immediately.



DeBruin, Meredith

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Patricia Weisrock <pweisrock409@gmail.com>
Tuesday, May 17, 2022 4:42 PM

DeBruin, Meredith

Board of Review

Dear Meredith,

It is with regret that I must resign from the Board of Review of the Assessor's Office since I recently moved to a condo in
the town of Sheboygan.

I have enjoyed serving on the board for the past 20 some years but I now enjoy condo living even though ! am in the
town.

Sincerely,

Pat Weisrock


